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March 21, 2012

Re:  Community Information and Interview Meetings
Nevada Environmental Response Trust Site (formerly Tronox Site and Kerr-McGee
Site)

Dear Resident:

You are receiving this correspondence because you live in the area surrounding the Nevada Environmental
Response Trust Site (formerly known as the Tronox Site and Kerr-McGee Site), 560 West Lake Mead
Parkway, which is located in an unincorporated section of Clark County, Nevada and is surrounded by the
City of Henderson. Attached is a Fact Sheet with some background information on the Site. In connection
with this Site, both the Nevada Environmental Response Trust and the Nevada Division of Environmental
Protection invite you to attend one of the Community Information and Interview Meetings scheduled for
April 23, 2012, In order to best accommodate the schedules of community residents, the first meeting will
begin at 4:00 pm and a second meeting will begin at 7:00 pm at the Henderson Convention Center, 200 S.
Water Street, Henderson, Nevada 89015.

At these Community Information and Interview Meetings, we will have a brief presentation regarding the
background and history of the Nevada Environmental Response Trust Site including the most recent
developments by which ownership of the Site changed from Tronox LLC to the Trust. We will also discuss
the most recent soil and groundwater cleanup activities that have occurred at the Site, as well as the cleanup
activities we expect to occur in the near future. Lastly, we will solicit input from members of the community,
like you, about any concerns you may have regarding the Site in addition to how and when you would like to
receive future information and updates about the Site. After the presentation, there will be an open forum for
additional community input.

If you have any questions regarding the Community Information and Interview Meetings or the Site in
general, please to contact Shannon Harbour of the Nevada Division of Environmental Protection, at (775)
687-9332 or sharbour@ndep.nv.gov. Documents related to the Nevada Environmental Response Trust Site
can be viewed during normal business hours at NDEP’s Las Vegas office, 2030 E. Flamingo Rd. Suite 230,
Las Vegas NV 89119. File reviews generally require one business day notice. Please contact Christa
Smaling at 702-486-2850 x 254 or csmaling@ndep.nv.gov to schedule a file review. In addition, significant
milestone documents may be viewed online at http://ndep.nv.gov/bmi/tronox.htm.

Thank you for your time and we look forward to seeing you at one of the Community Information and
Interview Meetings on April 23, 2012 scheduled at 4:00 pm and again at 7:00 pm at the Henderson
Convention Center. If you are unable to attend either of the Community Information and Interview Meetings,
please consider filling out the enclosed Community Interview Questionnaire and returning it to us in the
enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope as we greatly value your input as we continue the cleanup process
at the Nevada Environmental Response Trust Site.

Sincerely,

vato, P.E.
Chief
Bureau of Corrective Actions

Nevada Division of Environmental Protection
Fax: (775) 687-8335
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